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Memorandum Oregon Water Resources 
Department 
Water Right Services Division 

 
To: LL-1951        

From: Mary Bjork 

Date: 5/2/2023 

Regarding: ODFW confirms condition 

 

On May 2, 2023, Jason Brandt, ODFW SW Hydro Coordinator, confirmed that the intent of his 

April 11, 2023 application review was to include the Section 3.3 Fish Passage and Screening 

condition of “Maintain Passage”. 


